
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Calvary Southern Region  

Lenah Valley and St John’s Hospitals 

Workload Consultative Committee Meeting  
 

The next Workload Consultative Committee (WCC) meeting will be held on Thursday 12 September 2024 from 

1300hrs - 1400hrs. Meetings are held at both campuses in the boardrooms or via Webex. The Australian Nursing and 

Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) attend these meetings to discuss the workload forms submitted 

since the last meeting.  

 

Members are encouraged to attend. Please contact your manager or the ANMF if you would like to attend. This forum 

is where workload issues that have been submitted are discussed with management, staff and the ANMF. 

  

Please see below a link to an ANMF member survey to ask members of any workload issues at present. The purpose 

of the survey is to collect data for reference at the next meeting. The survey is confidential and for ANMF records 

only. Feedback of a general nature may be put forward at the meeting. 

 

Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CHCTSouthWCCSurvey2024 

 

Please fill in the survey by 1700hrs on Tuesday 3 September 2024 and have your say.  

 

If you have any queries about the WCC meeting, please contact ANMF Southern Organiser Jane Pond at 

Jane.Pond@anmftas.org.au. Alternatively, you can phone the ANMF office on (03) 6223 6777. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 
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members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

 

Authorised by Emily Shepherd, ANMF Tasmanian Branch Secretary 

27 August 2024 


